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NOTICE 
 

 
December 23, 2024 
 
 
RE: Shawmut WQC Application Comment Deadline  
 
 
Good Morning, 
 
 
The Maine Department of Environmental Protection (Department) is suspending the deadlines 
for public and agency comments on the Shawmut Water Quality Certification (WQC) application 
until further notice.  The deadline is suspended in anticipation of applications at the Weston, 
Hydro-Kennebec, and Lockwood Hydroelectric Projects also located on the Kennebec River.  
 
The Department will provide notice with new comment periods for the applications as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please contact me at laura.paye@maine.gov or (207) 
219-9563.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laura Paye 
Hydropower Coordinator 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
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